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MORPHETTVILLE – WEDNESDAY, 22 JULY 2015 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. L. Kennewell has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the filly’s last start at Moonee Valley on Friday, 26 September 

2014, SUNSET ROCK had bone chips removed from both knees and fetlocks.  The filly trialled 

last week at Murray Bridge and will resume racing this Saturday at Morphettville. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

22 July 2015 

 

 

 


